Westinghouse Energy Systems Nurlear ang Advanced

Tachnol D 1
Electric Corporation W
Box 358
Pittsburgh Pennsyivania 152300355

February 12, 1991
AW-91-127

Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: V. H. Wilson, Planning, Program and Management Support Branch

Reference: Letter from W. J. Johnson to V. H. Wilson, NS-NRC-91-3568, dated
February 12, 1991

Subject: Response to Request for Additional information Concerning
WCAP-10924-P-A, Volume 1, Addendum 4

Dear Ms, Wilson:

The subject document transmitted in the referenced letter contains information
proprietary to the Westinghouse Electric Corporation.

The material will not be employed as a part of a license application or other
action identified in 10CFR2.790(a) at this time. It will be separately
submitted with an Application for Withholding accompanied by an Affidavit
meeting the requirements of 10CFR2.790(b) prior to such use.

Accordingly, we request that the material be treated as proprietary information
within the provisions of 10CFR9.5(4), "Freedom of Information Act

Regulations." If there is a need to make public disclosure of the material
prior to a separate Westinghouse submittal for docket in accordance with the
provisions of 10CFR2.790(a), please notify Westirghouse prior to making a
disclosure determination.

Correspondence with respect to the proprietary aspects of this submittal should
reference AW-91-127 and should be addressed to the undersigned.

Very truly yours,
Wi
%-/

5102210002 910212 onald P. DiPiazza, Manager
fon ToPkF EVRE Operating Plant Licensing Support

-

cc: M. P. Siemien, Esq.
Office of the General Counsel, NRC
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